Evergreen Public Schools and Evergreen Education Association
Letter of Commitment

September 10, 2023

Evergreen Public Schools and Evergreen Education Association agree to the
following understandings:

1. The District shall work with the PSE Large Group leaders on a memorandum of
understanding to create a paraeducator substitute pool.

2. The District shall finalize the work began in 2022-2023 with our high school
counselors on student Pathways.

3. The District values the input of each member of the Special Education |IEP teams
and commits to focusing on the necessary supports of students who receive
Special Education Services.

4. The District values our Special Education staff and commits to pay for missed
planning of lunches as outlines in the collective bargaining agreement.

5. The District commits to providing District support to buildings for emergency
situations due to lack of substitute coverage.
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